
Douglas Young 

From: Ho Sik Shin [hshin@dc.bhb.com]
Sent: Monday, August 11, 2003 2:52 PM
To: Douglas Young
Subject: RE: STAs 0290-EX-ST-2003 and 0291-EX-ST-2003
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Doug – 
  
My apologies, but I have just learned that the dates of the demonstration have changed, from the original August dates.  It will now
be September 8, 9, 10.  I hope this doesn’t cause a problem.  Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
  

-----Original Message----- 
From: John Kennedy [mailto:John.Kennedy@fcc.gov]  
Sent: Friday, August 08, 2003 2:27 PM 
To: Ho Sik Shin 
Cc: Douglas Young 
Subject: STAs 0290-EX-ST-2003 and 0291-EX-ST-2003 
  

Mr. Ho Shin,  

Please check 0290 to see if the total is $50.00 and if it is, then I suggest adding the Alpharetta, GA location to this 
application along with the street address, geographical coordinates, the radius of mobile operations in kilometers, 
frequency band, emissions designator (with the necessary bandwidth) and peak effective radiated power. 

Otherwise, you will have to submit a completely new STA application.  Since I will be out of the office until 8/18/03, please 
contact Mr. Douglas Young at (202) 418-2440 if you have any questions. 

John W. Kennedy  
Federal Communications Commission  
Office of Engineering and Technology  
Experimental Licensing Branch  

  




